
 

 

  

 

        

     

     

      

  

    

  

         

        
 

     
 

    
 

    

        

     

 

        

 

    

   

     

    

 

  

 

    

      

   

   

       

   

     

 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 5, 2021 

Best Buddies Meeting: There will be a Best Buddies meeting right after school today in the Cafeteria. 

School Picture Retakes: Please don't forget that school picture retakes will take place today during lunch periods only 

near the big staircase by the Library. Students who ordered a package on original picture day but are choosing to get their 

picture retaken must bring their original picture package with them on retake day. They do not need to place a new order. 

If they forget their package on retake day, we will take their photo and write their name down but we won’t order them a 

new package until the old one is returned. The website to order new images is: https://inter-state.com/FlyerEntry/60089T. 

The new order code is 60089T. 

College Representatives: The following college representatives will be in the Library after school this week: 

 Today: Bradley University, Lewis University, Saint Mary's College and University of Indianapolis 
**University of Notre Dame is virtual during PtE** 

 Wednesday: Grand Valley State University, Miami University, Millikin University, Purdue Northwest and Wabash 
College 

 Thursday: Columbia College and Trine University 

Chess Club Meeting: Chess Club invites all interested students to come to our first meeting after school Wednesday, 

October 6, in room C326. The meeting will last until 3:10 p.m. 

Black Vision Club: The next Black Vision Club meeting will be held immediately after school on Wednesday, October 6, 

in room D203. 

Muslim Students Association: The Muslim Students Association is meeting after school on Wednesday, October 6, in 

room E208. 

Student Council Meeting: The Lake Central Student Council will hold a meeting immediately after school on Thursday, 

October 7, in the LGI. 

Yearbook Order: Publications would like you to buy your yearbook for one of the lowest prices of the year. If you 

purchase before Saturday, October 9, your name will be entered into a raffle for a gift card. Seniors... this is the year to 

buy a yearbook, to capture all the “lasts” of high school. It's also your year for baby ads! Buy them before Saturday, 

October 30, to ensure your spot in the back of the book. Visit yearbookordercenter.com using code 3361 to order your 

book and baby ads today! 

Interact Club Fundraiser: Interact Club is hosting its first fundraiser of the year benefiting the Afghanistan refugees who 

are at Camp Atterbury in Southern Indiana. The club will be taking donations of new items such as clothes, personal 

hygiene products, and cases of bottled water. Donations can be dropped off at room C313. The fundraiser will end on 

October 25. Please consider donating; they could really use our help. 

AP Exam Registration Is Now Open: You may register by using the link on the high school website located under the 

News heading “AP Registration.” Once you have completed the Total Registration portion, you should log into your 

College Board Account and Join your courses. You must do both parts. Register before Friday, October 15, at 7 a.m. to 

avoid late fees. 

https://inter-state.com/FlyerEntry/60089T
http:yearbookordercenter.com

